
St. Louis Gateway Chapter 

 
 

Notice of Meeting 

Thursday, March 24, 2016 – 6:00 PM 
 

Speaker:  John Withouse - Refrigerants Technical Lead for Sp orlan/Parker.   
 

Topic:  Refrigerants - regulatory issues and some technica l information for the new 
refrigerants. 
 
This is a PEU approved seminar.  There is no charge  if you don't need PEU credit.  
There will be a $15 charge for members and $25 for non-members requesting PEU 
credit.  Arrive early to fill out your PEU paperwor k which will be distributed after the 
conclusion of the seminar. 
 
The Chapter Board of directors will meet immediatel y following the seminar to plan for 
the April meeting.  If you don't help, there may no t be many more.  If you'd like to have 
meetings during the summer, let them know - NOW! 
 

(We're not able to supply refreshments any longer s o grab something before you get to the meeting.) 

MEETING LOCATION   
 

Mechanical Supply Company 
 

96 Weldon Parkway 
Maryland Heights, MO 63043 

(314) 567-5550 

 
 
Last month's speaker was Ron Blechle from Sporlan V alve.  Ron presented a PEU approved seminar coverin g 
TEVs operation and troubleshooting.  If you didn't attend, it's your loss.  Thank Ron! 
 
There are still positions open on the chapter's boa rd of directors that need to be filled.  Hang aroun d after the 
meeting to see what you can do to help.  Keep the c hapter going and add line to your resume!   
 



A big thank you to Chris Cordia for stepping in to the Chapter Secretary's position relieving Bob Smith 
of those duties.  Bob had been filling in while the position was vacant for several years.  Bob's still our 
Vice President and over the last 40 years has served in many other ways - Chapter President, 
Midwest President and International President.  Thank you Bob! 
 
Thanks are also due to Ron Blechle who volunteered to serve as chapter board member at 
February's meeting.  New faces are still very much needed if the chapter is continue.   
 
Call a board member with any suggestions for future meetings you have.  If you have or know of an 
educational opportunity that would benefit our members let us know and we'll try to spread the word. 
 
 
We offer “Reduced cost Memberships” to first time Student Members.   
Come join us for our technical sessions and also learn about the benefits of belonging to RSES.  
Students who join our chapter and attend at least 4 meetings during the year they join will have their dues reimbursed by the 
chapter.  Contact a board member at the next meeting for details of this limited time offering.  It’s like getting two years for the 
price of one! 

 
RSES is a SERVICEMAN’S educational organization – we need YOU to volunteer to help run it! 

The Next Board Meeting will be held after the meeting on the 25th.   
Stay around and get involved before it's too late. 

 

THE ST. LOUIS CHAPTER'S OFFICERS, BOARD MEMBERS CON TACT INFORMATION: 
http://stlrses.50webs.com  

Jim Wunderlich, CM 
Chapter President 

636-675-1825 

wunderhandyman@sbcglobal.net  

Lonnie Bridges, CM 
Membership Chairperson 

314-803-9801 

LBridges@systemaire.com 

Jim Wunderlich, CM 
Chapter Treasurer 

636-675-1825 
wunderhandyman@sbcglobal.net  

Greg Bonebrake 
Educational Chairman 

314-680-4797 
glb@bonebrake.com 

Bob Smith, CMS 
Chapter Vice President 

Past International RSES President 

636-230-5963 

resmith3446@yahoo.com 

Don Ford, CM 
Sergeant at Arms 

Webmaster 
Past Chapter President 

314-522-0446 
don63025@gmail.com 

 Chris Cordia 
Chapter Secretary 

314-423-1900 

chrisc@stltrades.com 

Ron Blechle 
Board Member 

636-667-2319 

rgblechle@parker.com  

Michael Perotta 
Board Member 

314-600-1985 

mperotta@crescentparts.com 

Mike Huston 
Board Member 

314-537-2766 

mhuston@mechanicalsupply.com 
 

THIS MEETING NOTICE IS BROUGHT TO YOU IN PART THRU CONTRIBUTIONS OF THE FOLLOWING SPONSORS 

  
 

 
If you (or anyone you know) would like to receive meeting notices via email, send a note to don63025@gmail.com.   
We will email our meeting notices to anyone requesting them – member or not.  Just send a request to the webmaster – 
you’ll get your meeting notice as soon as it’s sent to the printer.  The email will include a PDF attachment you can print 
and post on your bulletin board at work or forward it to others that would find our meetings of interest. 


